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Dear Commissioner Consedine:

I am writing to support the affiliation between West Penn Allegheny Health System
(“WPAHS”) and Highmark and to urge your prompt approval of this transaction within a
timeframe that is no later than the end of April, 2013.

I and other members of my caucus are aware that Highmark was able to successfully
negotiate with the WPAHS bondholders to eliminate one of the Insurance Department’s
expressed concerns which was the long-term indebtedness of WPAHS. However, we are also
aware that the bondholders wanted an April 30, 2013 date built into that approval (which, in any
event, was the date the original affiliation was due to expire) and either WPAHS or the
bondholders, after that date, if there is no approval and if the transaction is not closed, would
have the right to take the system into Chapter 11 bankruptcy. This is something that we do not
believe is in the best interest of Western Pennsylvania or WPAHS and believe that it could have
a drastic negative effect on the 12,000 employees of WPAHS and on the long-term future of
WPAHS. This, of course, would reduce competition for provider services in Western PA and
increase the dominance of a UPMC monopoly, all of which could have a drastic effect on the
cost of healthcare in Western PA which is already among the highest in the country.

While we appreciate the regulatory oversight that the Insurance Department provides,
we are also aware that although the transaction has changed in some respects, the essence has
remained the same since the Insurance Department first started looking at this at the end of 2011.
Also, during 2012, a great amount of money was spent on consultants to analyze this transaction
(all of which was paid by Highmark), so it is not as if an investigation of this transaction has not
been underway for at least a 14-month period of time. We are very concerned that the length of
time of this regulatory review jeopardizes a transaction which is very important to our many
constituents in Western PA. Therefore, as the leader of my caucus in the Pennsylvama General
Assembly, 1 wanted to set forth our desire to request your prompt concly
your authorization to allow the transaction to proceed. Cﬁm gf“ @ E’”? ars
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Thank you for your consideration of this request. It is crucial that you conclude your
process within the timeframe which allows WPAHS to be saved. I would be happy to discuss
this matter with you further at your earliest convenience.

_—Sincerelyy
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